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Since 1991, KSE has been dedicated to providing superior engineering and 
construction engineering services to public and private agencies throughout 
the tri-state area. As we celebrate our 20th anniversary, we are pleased to 
announce a new addition to the KSE team.

Joseph E. Ferrara, PE joins KSE as Vice President for Rail Transit.  Licensed as a 
Professional Engineer in New York, Mr. Ferrara has more than 40 years of 
experience in engineering and construction management.  He held several 
senior level positions, serving as the Chief Engineer responsible for a $2.6 
billion capital program at the LIRR and as Vice President for Rail Transit at 
both EarthTech and CH2M HILL. Mr. Ferrara has negotiated over $1 billion in 
third party contracts, both in the USA and abroad. Highlights of his achieve-
ments include restructuring organizations, improving operations and 
strengthening client satisfaction.

Mr. Ferrara completed executive education programs at Harvard University, 
Stanford University and the Wharton School of Business, has been a Fellow in 
the ASCE for 30 years and is an active member of both the NYSPE and 
AREMA. The NYSPE honored him with a PE Manager of the Year award and 
the ASCE honored him with an Engineer of the Year award. Mr. Ferrara will 
help with KSE’s expansion of the rail transit market in the tri-state area. He 
can be reached by phone at 631.312.1022 or by email at jferrara@kseng.com 

Please join us in welcoming Joe Ferrara to KSE.
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